
 
 
 

I am NEUTRAL concerning [SB 853]. 

 
On the face of [SB 853] it is reasonable, "Not" to pay for travel compensation to employee(s) who chose to live 

in other states. 

 

**[SB 853] has too little information as to the "employee(s)" at issue. 

 

Are there  employee(s) whose service (s) require unique and specialized skills not readily replaceable yet, are 

critical for Oregon?  

 

I am not being mean and or disrespectful but, I don't classify any Senator and or Representative of the Oregon 

State Legislature having any "unique and specialized skills" justifying travel compensation to from anywhere on 

the planet.  

 

[SB 853] is too vague and ambiguous. 
David S. Wall 

    Mr. Oregon Concurs. 
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